1 Hills Road, Cambridge, CB1 2EU, UK t: +44 1223 553554 f: +44 1223 553558 e: info@cambridgeinternational.org

Mr SM Wilkinson Headmaster Spalding Grammar School Priory Road Spalding PE11 2XH

12 September 2018

Dear Mr SM Wilkinson

Subject: Cambridge Pre-U Awards

I am delighted to inform you that learners from your school who sat Cambridge Pre-U examinations in June 2018 will receive a Cambridge Pre-U Award, in recognition of their achievements.

These awards celebrate the seventh examination series of Cambridge Pre-U and recognise the exceptional performance of those learners who excelled. Learners who have achieved the highest standard mark for a single Cambridge Pre-U subject will receive an official certificate.

Here are the details of the learners:

Learner name	Highest mark in subject
Edward Tranter	Cambridge Pre-U Global Perspectives & Independent Research

Additionally, we would be delighted to offer support to your school in preparing a press release to promote the outstanding achievements of your learners. For further details, please contact Cambridge's International Communications Manager, Lisa Wright, email: Lisa.Wright@CambridgeInternational.org

We hope that learners from Spalding Grammar School will be encouraged in their future education and careers by this recognition of their academic success.

We look forward to congratulating more learners from Spalding Grammar School.

Yours sincerely

Michael O'Sullivan CMG Chief Executive

Cambridge Assessment International Education